
  
 
 
4/16/2020 
 
Surplus Property 
 
As the Marshal’s department has been working on replacing their vehicles we now have 
a surplus that we need to dispose.  Marshal St. John and I are asking that you declare 
the vehicles surplus and allow us to find an appropriate online auctioning site to place 
the vehicles for sale.  This is allowed in the state code and there are a number of 
auctioning sites that we will be reviewing to find the best terms for the town.  In addition 
to the police vehicles I have added our old street sweeper to the mix. 
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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